From: German Julian CC [mailto:jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 October 2013 00:22
To: John Adams; jon@jonsmithassociates.net
Subject: FW: Neighbourhood plan meeting on 

Day with Paul Weston 25 March 2013



From: German Julian CC 
Sent: 17 March 2013 21:09
To: German Julian CC
Cc: 'parishclerk@roselandinfo.com'; 'gerrans.clerk@btinternet.com'; 'marysymons@freenetname.co.uk'; 'amie@blue-comms.com'; 'ruan-clerk@live.co.uk'
Subject: Neighbourhood plan meeting on 
Dear All,

Since the public meeting in St Mawes there has been a further public meeting for residents of Ruan Lanihorne Parish. St Just and Gerrans Parish Councils are the only Parish Councils to have met so far since the public meeting agreed the terms of reference for the steering group, they have both agreed them.

The Government have announced a fund to support communities with neighbourhood planning, up to £7,000 can be applied for.

We have secured some free-to-us time from consultant Paul Weston through Locality. He will be with us next Monday (25th March, venue to be confirmed) for a morning session focusing on project planning and afternoon session on community engagement. These will take place from 11am-1pm and 1.30-3.30pm. Please come along for one or both. I appreciate daytime meetings are not good for those who are working but the outcomes will be fed back to the steering group.

Best wishes,

                    Julian

Julian German

Cornwall Councillor

Roseland Electoral Division

07737 183 690

